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DELEGATE JAMES HUBBARD RECEIVES MEDCHI AWARD 

 

BALTIMORE, June 10, 2014—MedChi, The Maryland State Medical Society, 

recognized  long-time Prince George’s County Delegate James Hubbard by giving him 

one of our legislative awards at the recent Spring House of Delegates Meeting.  

 

Delegate James W. Hubbard, of Prince George’s County, was awarded a 2014 

Legislative Award for his lifelong commitment to legislative issues, his dedication to 

protecting and improving the public health of Maryland, and his steadfast support of 

Maryland Medicine.   

 

Gene Ransom CEO of MedChi, stated “MedChi thanks Delegate James Hubbard for his 

twenty-two years of service to the residents of Maryland and for his leadership on health 

care issues improving the public health of Maryland.” 

 

About MedChi  

MedChi, The Maryland State Medical Society, is a non-profit membership association of 

Maryland physicians.  Formed in 1799, it is still the largest physician organization in 

Maryland today.  The mission of MedChi is to serve as Maryland's foremost advocate 

and resource for physicians, their patients and the public health of Maryland.  For more 

information, please visit www.medchi.org. 

 

http://www.medchi.org/

